
Monthly Meeting Notes 
PCRC Club Meeting on November 20, 2023 
 
 
 
The meeting was held at 7pm, November 20th at the Holiday Inn Express, Winchester.  
 
Members attending: 

Jason Baker  Paul Dwyer  Lee Kanopa      
Jim Corey   Greg McCain  Walt Moore 
        

 
            

 Treasury Summary            Balance on 28 Oct:        $3,370 
                                                  Income since 28 Oct:        + $0 
                                                  Expenses since 28 Oct:     -$91 
                                                  Balance on 20 Nov:       $3,279         

  
 Unfinished Business 

o Officer Nominations:  As of this date, Greg McCain has offered to continue as Field 
Marshal, Walt Moore has offered to continue as Safety Coordinator, and Jim Corey has 
offered to continue as Secretary.  Jim Corey will distribute to the members a final ballot 
before the January 13th election. 
 

o Membership Renewals for 2024: Jim Corey will make available to the members an 
updated membership renewal application. The club dues are now $72 with payment due 
by the Jan 13th banquet meeting.  

 
o Signal Interference:  Jason has nearly completed gathering reports from members of 

probable interference with radio transmissions.  Once data gathering is complete, the 
AMA will be contacted for recommendations/assistance. 

 
o Flying Site Improvement Grant (FSIG):  Jason is assembling a grant request for brush 

hogging, and possibly for maintenance of the driveway and field tables. 
 
 
 New Business 
 

o Safe Flying:  Members are reminded to review safety guidelines. Especially note that all 
flyers should remain on the same side of the runway while flying, and flyers should 
loudly announce intended landings and take offs when other flyers are on the flight line. 

 
o Facebook:  We are seeking a volunteer to be an administrator of the club’s Facebook 

page. If interested, please contact Jason. 
 
 

        Our next meeting will be at the Annual Banquet 

        Time: 6pm, January 13th            Place: Donato’s Touch of Italy, Winchester 


